Title I Plan
2008-2009
· Each year LEA’s are required to submit a Title I application for federal funds which will be used to provide instructional activities and services to help disadvantaged children meet high standards.
· In Edenton-Chowan our Title I funds are used for school-wide assistance to our PreK-8 schools.

· Funding from Title I will be used for the following in 2008-2009:

· Teacher and teacher assistant salaries PreK-8

· Administrative and secretarial salaries to direct Title I Program
· Parental involvement activities 
· School-based staff development opportunities based upon School Improvement goals and School Title I plans
· Interventions for those students scoring a Level I or II on the End-of-Grade Tests in Reading and/or Math and free/reduced lunch students
· Supplemental Educational Services
· Reading Recovery (1st grade intervention)
· District Initiatives

· K-12 Schools Attuned

· Professional Learning Communities

· System-wide Literacy Initiatives 
· K-12 Curriculum Mapping

· Professional Staff Development Workshops to ensure highly qualified teachers

· School-based professional development through Professional Learning Communities and Grade Level Planning time that is data driven, job-embedded, and results oriented
· Effective Literacy Strategies

· Scientifically Research Based Best Practices
· The plan will be advertised as required by law for public review and be made available during the week of June 4, 2008.

· We are meeting the requirement of the law by sharing the plan with the Board of Education and asking the board to approve the plan.
· The plan will be submitted to the Department of Public Instruction prior to the June 13, 2008 deadline.  
